
Holywood News 
Unwanted Visitors — Head lice 

There are a few cases of Head lice in school at the moment. This is only the third 
time in five years we have had head lice reported at Holywood. 

We have e-mailed everyone the council advice on dealing with head lice on Monday. 
Please read. 

It is important that EVERYONE in the family gets checked out as soon as possible. 

It can be incredibly frustrating if your child catches head lice more than once and 
you are doing the checks  - PLEASE  check daily and keep us informed. It can be a 
very time consuming process but your efforts are needed if we are to be head lice 
free. 

Any pupil with shoulder length hair should have it tied up in school—this applies to 
boys as well as girls.  

Happy 
New 
Year! 

Library 

The library is a complete 
shambles and we need some   
patient parent volunteers 
to help us get it sorted out. 

Cake and coffee bribes on  offer 
and possibly even lunch!! 

Please get in touch if you can 
lend a helping hand! 

January 2015 

 School Photograph 

A whole school photograph is        
available to purchase for £6.50. 

Stop in at the office and  

Mrs Jardine will be happy to 
show you the photograph. 

 

Parent Council Meeting  

The next meeting of the Holywood Par-

ent Council is on Monday the 19th of 

January at 5.30pm. 

Please get in touch with a parent council 

member if the time doesn’t suit as they 

are looking at what best meets the needs 

of the majority of parents. 

Please come along and have your say. 

 Get Well Soon! 

Miss Baxter is absent at the moment - Miss Dale will be teaching 

all week again this week.  

Miss Graham is absent— we wish her well. 

Mrs Moore is back—good to have you back Mrs Moore! 

REMINDER -  

All P1 to P3 pupils are now  

entitled to a free school meal!  

See Mrs Sturgeon for details. 

Burns Night Lanterns 

We are in the process of making lanterns for the  

parade on the 25th January. 

Want to give us a hand? Stop in this Friday  

afternoon and help us make lanterns. 

 

Can we borrow battery tea lights? Anyone know 
where to get them cheap?! 

Please get in touch!! 



Reading Challenge 2015 - Coming Soon! 

The Pupil Council are currently discussing how to engage more pupils in this year’s 

reading challenge. They have some great ideas. 

We will get information out as soon as we have finalised our plans. 

 

We are considering parent views from last year including: small rewards throughout 

the reading journey and clearer task instructions.  

Others?  Get in touch with your views. 

 

 

Parents with Questions?????? 

Please call in and make an ap-

pointment to see one of the teachers. 

We are here to answer questions about your 

child’s learning. Never a problem!! 

Contact Information 

Please keep us updated with changes in     

address, phone numbers or e-mail addresses.  

Send a note in with your child, e-mail or 

stop in at the office. 

 

 

 

Fishing for the Future 

The tank has arrived and the fish eggs should be in school later 
this week. 

Please feel free to stop in and see the set up for yourself. 

Ukulele - lessons have started on a Monday afternoon for P5 - 7 pupils 

 In the past the school has ordered ukuleles for pupils to purchase–this process has been long 

and unsatisfactory. Ukuleles can be purchased from the music shop in town and from reliable 

vendors online. 

A tuner to clip on the end of your ukulele is a great purchase for pocket money as ukuleles go 

out of tune very quickly.  

 

Bake Club for P4-7  

Letters home in today’s mail bag. 

 

P.E. - As term one - please see updated school calendar. 

Senior pupils will undertake 2/ 3 weeks of indoor fitness before moving outside for cross 

country running training ahead of this year’s competition. Information to follow about 

warm kit. 


